
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Monday 4th February 2019   
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Maths has been a big area for development in school this year as we have begun the Singapore 
approach to the teaching of maths in years 1,2,3,4 and 5. We are working closely with Our Lady of Pity 
teaching school and all staff have had 3 days training in this new style of maths teaching. We had a 
coaching visit last week from a specialist teacher in Singapore maths and he was very impressed with 
the lessons that he saw.  
 
We are therefore inviting parents to come and see their child’s Singapore lesson next week so that 
you can see for yourself how well the children (and staff) are doing. All lessons will take place 
between 9.15 am and 10.15 am across the week  
 
EYFS would also like you to see how they are learning maths through play and year 6 would like 
parents to see how hard they are working in maths to prepare them for SATs and secondary school. 
 
We have arranged for 3 opportunities for parents to watch their child’s class doing their maths lesson  
Please indicate on the acknowledgement slip below, the lesson that you would prefer to visit and we 
will try to accommodate you as best we can. Visits will be given on a first come first served basis.  
Your child’s teacher will confirm your appointment. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs C Sergeant 
Headteacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child’s name: __________________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 
I would prefer the following day to visit my child’s maths lesson 
 
Tuesday 12th Feb 9.15am – 10.15am □   
 
Wednesday 13th Feb 9.15am -10.15am □   
 
Thursday 14th Feb 9.15am-10.15am  □ 
 
Parent’s signature: ___________________________________________________________ 


